
Candy Dynamics Recalls Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candies 
Due to Choking Hazard 
 
Recall Date: 05 October 2023 
 
Description: Candy Dynamics is voluntarily recalling select Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid 
Candies. For a complete product list and more information, please visit the CPSC website. 
 
The following items may have been sold at The Exchange: 

PRODUCT UPC IMAGE 

Slime Licker® Sour Rolling Liquid Candy  
(Blue Razz & Strawberry) 898940001016 

 
 

 
Hazard: The candy’s rolling ball can detach from the product’s container into a child’s mouth, posing 
a choking hazard for consumers. 
 
Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid 
Candy, take it away from children and contact Candy Dynamics for a full refund of product that is 
not empty of liquid candy. Consumers should contact Candy Dynamics to receive free shipping to 
return their non-empty product. 
 
Incidents/Injuries: The firm has received two reports of the rolling applicator ball detaching from 
the container. No injuries have been reported. 
 
Sold at: The Exchange and other retailers. 
 
Consumer Contact: For questions or concerns, consumers can contact Candy Dynamics toll-free at 
877-546-0483 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday or online at 
www.CandyDynamicsRecall.expertinquiry.com or at www.CandyDynamics.com and click on “Recall 
Information” at the bottom of the page for more information. 
 
Manufacturer: Candy Dynamics 
 
Recall #: 23-029 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Candy-Dynamics-Recalls-70-Million-Slime-Licker-Sour-Rolling-Liquid-Candies-Due-to-Choking-Hazard
http://www.candydynamicsrecall.expertinquiry.com/
http://www.candydynamics.com/

